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rant funding secured to enhance

CALLS have been made for residents to
t involved a community project to en-
ce the Iron Age hillfort at Dinas.
Grant funding for improvements to
Pen Dinas, near twyth, has been
successfully by Ceredigion
County Council following work on the
scheme by Penparcau Community Fo-
rum

The community-led bilingual herit-
age and environment initiative, will be
framed around the Pen Dinas hillfort
and Local Nature Reserve site, explor-
ing its heritage, culture and’ environ-
ment.

£25,000 funding has been secured from
the Welsh Government, with a feasibili-
ty study and a “never been done before”
community geophysical survey of the
site taking place.

The ﬁ.mdxggdwﬂ] }glsg! gusitowaxds dta-
signing and' devel gnage an
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tory and heritage’ centre space focuss-
ing on the hiﬂdmdri;anglm;]ﬁuage of
Penparcau, inclu, igital si .
'her?ta stations’ an%l visngk}r anm-
cational packs.

Cash will be used to increase access to
the site, to allow more visitors,

As part of the project, the council is
seeking local residents to express their
interest if they would like to be involved
in the work.

A well-attended event to hear about
the project was held at the Hub, Penpar-
cau Community Cenire last week.

A council spokesperson said: “The
project will provide greater access to a
site of historical importance namely Pen
Dinas Hillfort, Local Nature Reserve
and Scheduled Ancient Monument.

“1t will also improve links to the Yat-
wyth and Rheidol Cycle Trails, the Ce-
redigion and All Wales Coast Path and
cther local amenities and attractions.

anciént hillfort

“Improving the path width and sur-
face will increase access to a wider
cross-section of residents and visitors
and target current barriers to the coun-

ide.”

side.

n%ﬂ: Rhodri Evans, Cabinet member

with zesponsibi]ity for economy and re-

Exmtion, said: “The news that we've
stccessful in securing this bid is

fantastic and on behalf of council, I

thank all the residents who submitted

feedback to the application.

“We are looking for anyone who has
an interest in the site and would like
to be involvent‘:lls vgiﬂlﬂlhow rl}eps& project
P L is the pe oppor-
h.gﬂty for residents to be part of 5%%?&-
thing that will make a big difference to
both residents and tourists alike.”

To express an interest to be involved in
the project or to receive further informa-
tion, email Eifion.Jones@ceredigion.gov.
uk or call 01545 570881.



